
Walk Online Roadshow for
Parents, Carers and Practitioners
Wednesday 20th November 2024

20:00pm - 21:30pm
Thurrock LSCP have offered the Walk

Online Roadshow for all Years 5s.
We are pleased to be able to offer a

session for parents, carers and
practitioners. 

This session explores how parents, carers
and practitioners can support their

children to navigate the online world.
Visit the website to access the link.

Please note that this session is for over 18s
only.

www.thurrocklscp.org.uk 
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